
January 2023 Monthly Update 

During the month of January, the project team continued to meet internally to discuss future 
groundbreaking, construction schedule, project budget, site plan development, Homekey standard 
agreement, modular bids, and lead times for equipment, HVAC, and electrical services. Architectural 
Plan Check comments were received, and corrections are being made by JFAK. Final comments from Fire 
and Civil are expected in early February. 

The project team prepared for a February presentation to the new City Council to show interior floor 
plans for Buildings 8 and 24, programming, and construction schedule. Additionally, the project team is 
expected to hold a Resident Advisory Working Group meeting in March as more updates are finalized.  

 


